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We	went	solar	believing	that	we	were	helping	Government	and	AGL	with	a	
supply	shortage	at	that	time.	We	helped	the		Government	and	we	believe	that	
Government	should	insist	that	a	fair	Going	price	should	now	be	made	available	to	
those	in	the	community	as	we	did.	The	retailers	should	be	regulated	and	a	fair	
price	be	mandated.		Si	&	Barbara	Banks	
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